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HILLTOWN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

BUDGET WORKSESSION :MEETING 
Wednesday, October 29, 2003 

7:00PM 
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The 2003 Budget Worksession meeting was called to order by Chairperson Kenneth B. 
Bennington at 7 :05PM. 

Also present were: John S. Bender, Vice-Chairperson 
George C. Egly Jr., Supervisor 
Gregory J. Lippincott, Township Manager 
Thomas A. Buzby, Director of Public Works 
Lorraine E. Leslie, Township Treasurer 

A PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS ONLY: None 

B. YEAR 2003 PROPOSED BUDGET: Discussion took place concerning the . 
Public Works Department, Police Department, and Administration Department portions 
of the proposed 2003 budget. Discussion also took place regarding the cuts that have 
been made in every department of the proposed budget. 

C. PUBLIC COlvfMENT: 

l. Mr. Joe Marino again asked the Board of Supenrisors to consider conducting 
interviews of candidates for the Planning Commission in public. 

D. SUPERVISOR'S CO.:M:MENTS: Chairperson Bennington announced that the 
Board of Supervisors would meet in Executive Session following this meeting in order to 
discuss personnel matters as they pertain to the proposed budget. 

E. ADJOURNMENT: Motion was made by Supervisor Egly, seconded by Vice­
Chairperson Bender, and carried unanimously to adjourn the 2003 Budget Worksession 
Meeting of October 29, 2003 at 9:13PM. 
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